[image: image1.png]



MEMO

September 1, 2013
To:  
All MVHS Students
From:  
MVHS Administration
Safety in shops is of the utmost concern to MVHS and Anglophone School District North.  Therefore the following shall apply beginning immediately: 

· No student at MVHS shall be permitted to enter the shops at MVHS until they have completed all safety requirements to the satisfaction of the classroom teacher assigned to that specific shop

· No student at MVHS shall remain enrolled in a class at MVHS which requires them to enter a shop after September 20, 2013 unless they have proven to the teacher that they have the proper safety equipment or have made arrangements with the teacher to extend the deadline. 
